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Gillieston Heights P.S requires adequate and proper toilet facilities that are connected to town 
sewer service as they are currently running on septic tanks which pose health risk to all children 
who attend as they leak and do not get emptied regularly. 
The school needs proper classroom infrastructure as the demountable classrooms pose an unsafe 
and inadequate learning space. 
 
Parking is a also major issue as it is highly unsafe, there is not enough safe areas for parents to 
park when picking up children and with a new estate scheduled to be built directly across the 
road from the school in the coming months there will be a massive influx of construction 
vehicles and heavy machinery whilst being built and increasing residential traffic once completed. 
 
Fencing is another issue that needs to be addressed immediately as it is not high enough and 
students can jump the fence and leave the premises at any time , this school needs a high and 
more secure fencing installed. 
 
This school is extremely old and has not really be updated and progress with the increase of 
residential housing estates that are in the area and Gillieston Heights is the only school zoned to 
accommodate the families that live there. 
 
This school is suffering from the lack of funding that it receives and the students are suffering 
immensely which in turn will effect their learning and futures. 


